
Reference #: 2025-31-IP 

From:  Inpatient VIQR Support Contractor 

Sent:  April 2, 2025 

To:  IQR Improve 

Subject: Hospital Quality Reporting Secure Portal Now Open for Submission of 

Web-Based Structural Measures and DACA Data 

The purpose of this email is to notify hospitals participating in the Hospital Inpatient Quality 

Reporting (IQR) Program that the submission period for the annual submission of the web-based 

structural measures, and the Data Accuracy and Completeness Acknowledgement (DACA) is 

April 1-May 15, 2025.  

Please see the 4Q 2024 & Annual Hospital IQR Program Checklist and the QualityNet Web-

Based Data Collection webpage for more information about the DACA and web-based structural 

measures data submission requirements. 

Please do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information 

contained in this message, please contact the Inpatient & Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems 

Development & Program Support Team at 

https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa?id=ask_a_question or (844) 472-

4477. 

https://www.qualityreportingcenter.com/globalassets/2024/10/iqr/iqr_q4-2024-and-annual-checklist_vfinal_508ff.pdf
https://qualitynet.cms.gov/inpatient/iqr/measures#tab2
https://qualitynet.cms.gov/inpatient/iqr/measures#tab2
https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa?id=ask_a_question

